
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

RESPONSE IN RELATION TO BLOOMBERG REPORT  

 

Singapore, March 18, 2025 – Sembcorp Industries Ltd (the "Company") refers to the 

report in Bloomberg on March 17, 2025, relating to a strategic review of the Company’s 

business. 

 

The Company continually reviews its portfolio to optimise shareholder value. In the 

course of such review, the Company may from time to time engage with external 

advisors to consider available options.  

 

The Company will update shareholders as and when there are material developments, 

in compliance with the requirements under the Singapore Exchange Listing Manual. 

 

Shareholders are advised to refrain from taking any action in respect of their shares in 

the Company which may be prejudicial to their interests, and to exercise caution when 

dealing in the shares of the Company.   

 

- End - 


